
 

 

 
 
October 9, 2018 
 
 
Docket No. ADV 844 
 
 
Filing Center 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High St SE 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
RE: Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. – Docket No. ADV 844 Price Plan 
 
Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. (Frontier) hereby submits for filing an electronic 
copy of this letter notifying the Oregon Public Utility Commission that Frontier has had 
discussions with Commission Staff and, as a result, plans to change the effective date of 
Advice Letter 1064 from November 5 to November 7, 2018.  A supplemental filing 
making that change (and any other housekeeping changes agreed upon with Staff) will 
be made prior to the originally planned effective date. 
 
Please direct any questions or notifications of action taken on this filing to Leslie Zink at 
(585) 777-4717, or Leslie.zink@ftr.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Leslie Zink  
Sr. Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 
 
LZ: lms 
Enclosures 

21 West Ave 
Spencerport, NY 14559 


